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Gateway to hold 

open house for new science labs 

 RACINE – Gateway Technical College will hold an open house 3 p.m. to 5 

p.m. Nov. 10 for its newly remodeled science laboratory, a space which will give 

students increased access to required science courses and meet the demand 

caused by strong numbers of students in health career-related programs.  

 The lab, on the fifth floor of the Technical Building on the Racine Campus, 

1001 S. Main St., will allow for more science classes to be held in Racine – 

helping students who live there as well as others district wide seeking to enroll in 

science courses. In the past, physics was the only general science course 

available at Racine Campus. 

  They now have the opportunity to take classes such as chemistry, biology, 

anatomy and physiology. 

 Johnson Diversey donated equipment and resources to the lab. Parking 

for the event will be available on the Lake Michigan side of the campus. To 

access the fifth floor lab, take the elevator just inside the entrance to the 

Technical Building. 

Gateway Technical College collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth counties to ensure 
economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources to meet the 

challenging needs of students, employers and communities.  
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